
 

 

 

 
NOTICE:  

FROZEN SECTION SCHEDULING  
AT BETHESDA BUTLER HOSPITAL 

Effective 3/1/2023 
 

 
To ensure quality care and service to all TriHealth patients, 
surgeries at Bethesda Butler Hospital that require frozen sections 
will be designated to scheduling on Monday, Tuesday, and Friday 
beginning 3/1/2023.  
 
Frozen section procedures should be scheduled in advance, with 
the pathology department, to ensure Pathology coverage is on 
site. For emergency add-on procedures, please contact Angela 
Schmidt at 513-862-3335 or via Voalte.  
 
This change will not impact daily coverage for FNA procedures.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Inquiries can be directed to: 
Brittany Bedel, Director of Operations, Trihealth Laboratories at Brittany_bedel@trihealth.com  
Sajini Mathew MD, TriHealth Laboratories Medical Director, at sajini_mathew@trihealth.com 
Cristina Cole MD, TriHealth Laboratories Surgical Pathology Director at cristina_cole@trihealth.com  
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